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Mr. Chairman, 
Distinguished delegates, 
 

In accordance with rule 153 of the rules of procedure of the General Assembly, the Statement 

before the Committee, as contained in document A/66/394/Add.1, describes the administrative and 

financial implications upon the programme budget, the budgets for peacekeeping operations and the 

support account for peacekeeping operations, arising from the recommendations contained in the 

addendum to the 2011 report of the International Civil Service Commission, namely to approve the 

revised set of criteria for the granting of rest and recuperation travel and the corresponding frequencies 

of travel.  

As included in section III of the Statement, should the recommendation of the International 

Civil Service Commission be adopted, there would be no additional resource requirements under the 

programme budget of the United Nations for the biennium 2012-2013, the budget for peacekeeping 

operations, or the support account for peacekeeping operations for the financial period 2012/13. 

Thank you, Mr. Chairman. 

 


